2018-2019 Roads, Water and Sewer Report

The roads took a beating this winter and repairs will be conducted mid-summer.

Water supply will be abundant this season with no usage restrictions.

The debris against the small water tank from the mudslide and T-Mobile have been removed.

The tank needs to be coated with bed liner and painted. This will be scheduled soon Most of the mud slide behind the main tank has been removed. Inspection of the distribution system showed no new problems.

The inspection of the sewer system manholes and clean-outs discovered some damage by the railroad where the sewer main crosses the tracks. This has been repaired. It will be necessary to pump the septic tank in the next year. All manholes and leach field passed inspection.

Dennis Jamason